From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)

To: CFO Spill, BLM NM; Enviro, OCD, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: [EXTERNAL] Marathon Oil Company - Final C141 & Liner Inspection - NAPP2102234735
Date: Friday, February 19, 2021 1:02:34 PM

Thank you

Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin

Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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From: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 12:40 PM

To: Sanjari, Melodie (MRQO) <msanjari@marathonoil.com>; ocd.enviro@state.nm.us

Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Marathon Oil Company - Final C141 & Liner Inspection - NAPP2102234735

The Closure Report for Final C141 & Liner Inspection - NAPP2102234735 has been approved
by BLM as of 02/19/2021.

Site needs like approval from NMOCD.

The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations
have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to
groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment or if the location fails to
reclaim properly. In such an event that the location does not re-vegetate, or future issues
with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to address the issues until the
contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In addition,
BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other
federal, state or local laws/regulations.

From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRQ) <msanjari@marathonoil.com>

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 10:05 AM

To: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Marathon Oil Company - Final C141 & Liner Inspection - NAPP2102234735

This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.
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Good Morning,

Please find the attached Final C141, Liner Inspection Report and proof of submission associated with
incident NAPP2102234735.

Thank you

Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin

Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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From: Sanjari, Melodie (MRO)

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2021 8:45 AM

To: 'CFO_Spill, BLM_NM' <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>

Cc: Green, Aaron (MRO) <agreen2@marathonoil.com>; Saa, Maria (MRO)
<msaa@marathonoil.com>; Pettit, Mindy (MRO) <mpettit@marathonoil.com>; Derry, Dwayne R.

(MRO) <drderry@marathonoil.com>; Wick, Sarah N. (MRO) <swick@marathonoil.com>
Subject: Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 Frizzle Fry 1H - NAPP2102234735

Good Morning,

Please find the attached Initial C141 and proof of NM OCD submission associated with incident
NAPP2102234735, an in-containment release of approx.. 10 bbl. of crude oil at the Frizzle Fry 1H CTB
location. A notice will be sent out to both the NM OCD and BLM prior to a liner integrity inspection.

Thank you

Melodie Sanjari
Environmental Professional
Permian Basin

Mobile: (575) 988-8753
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